
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
18h June 2019 
 
Dear Parents 
 
A reminder that Year 5 will be taking part in their concert at St Petroc’s Church on Thursday 
20th June at 6.00 pm, which we welcome parents to come along to support their child.   
 
The children will arrive at St Petroc's Church, Bodmin at approximately 3.00 pm to rehearse, 
during this session they will listen to Lostwithiel Town Band play.  Children will also have a 
break for a light tea.   Owing to the timings of the event, all children should have a packed 
tea with them.  All children participating will receive a free family ticket to the military 
museum in Bodmin. 
 
The concert starts at 6pm and should last just an hour!  Children will then be collected 
unless otherwise indicated.  We want to give the children the chance to perform in a fantastic 
venue and hopefully to lots of people, so your support is most welcome! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr D Taylor 
Year 5 Class Teacher 


